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IT 39/09 
 
  
IT – Reminder. As of May 4, a new Fixed Income market for 
fixing is launched for NASDAQ OMX Stockholm 
 
 
The new market is called OMX STO Fixing and it will contain the two present submarkets 
OMX STO F/X Fixing and OMX STO General Fixing which will be moved to this new market 
OMX STO Fixing. 
 
The new market OMX STO Fixing and its submarkets OMX STO F/X Fixing and OMX STO 
General Fixing will be launched in the SAXESS Production environment on Monday, May 4. 
 
This new setup enables easier handling of the different participant accesses. There will be 
no changes to submarket codes or orderbook codes. 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding this Exchange Notice please do not hesitate to contact 
Mattias Eriksson, +46 8 405 6530, mattias.eriksson@nasdaqomx.com
 

Best regards Nasdaq OMX Nordic 
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